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Third Annual “Kaddyshack” Golf Tournament to raise money for Parent Child Center of Tulsa and Prevent Child Abuse America
The University of Tulsa Beta Epsilon Chapter of Kappa Delta Sorority will hold its third Annual “Kaddyshack” Golf Tournament on October 7th at Page Belcher Golf Course, benefitting Parent Child Center of Tulsa and Prevent Child Abuse America. 
Four-player teams will head out to the tee box at 11 a.m. This tournament includes balls, prizes, and lunch. Cost is $200 for each four player team and optional mulligans at $5 each. Sponsorship opportunities are available. All proceeds benefit the Parent Child Center of Tulsa and Prevent Child Abuse America.
"The Parent Child Center of Tulsa's mission is to prevent child abuse and neglect through education, treatment, and advocacy," said Carrie Little, PCCT's Director of External Relations. "We are thrilled that the Kappa Delta Sorority Beta Epsilon Chapter continues to choose our agency to support in this fun and important way. Because of this event, we are able to further our mission and support vulnerable families in the Tulsa Metro Area."
Last year, the Beta Epsilon Chapter raised $17,385 with $13,908 going to the Parent Child Center of Tulsa, and the remainder going to Prevent Child Abuse America.
Page Belcher Golf Course is located at 6666 S Union Ave in Tulsa.
For more information or to register visit our Facebook Event Page or email Allyson Rowe at tukdshamrock@gmail.com
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